
Online registration for the 2024 Windsor Heat season is now open for any girls who are 
presently in 1st-9th grades and either attend and/or reside in DeForest Area School 
District.  Online registration will remain open until Saturday, March 2nd.  There is a link 
below to register online, and please take note of these points prior to registering:

1)  Windsor Heat Softball provides girls the opportunity to play a "league season" in one of 
the leagues in the Dane County area.  Information about tournament opportunities for U10,
U12, and U14 teams will be shared with the coaches once the rosters & coaches are 
finalized.

2)  Player registration fee for Heat U10, U12, and U14 teams is $200 per player.  This will 
include all 3rd-8th graders.

3)  Player registration fee for Heat U8 teams is $125 per player.  This will include 1st & 2nd
graders.

4)  If you register your player and then they decide not to play, refund requests will be 
honored if requested prior to March 16th, but no refunds will be issued after March 16th.

5)  Player Evaluation Day will be on Saturday afternoon, March 16th at GRB Academy 
(there will be a plan for a make-up date, if needed).  Girls in 3rd, 4th, and 5th grades will 
be from 12:00-1:30 PM, and girls in 6th, 7th, 8th and 9th grades will be from 1:30-3:00 PM.  
Girls in 1st & 2nd grade will not participate in Player Eval Day, but we are asking ALL 
players (grades 1-9) to get fitted for uniform sizes that day at GRB.  More details to come 
on that very soon.

6) Coaches and rosters will hopefully be finalized by April 1st.  Practices will likely start in 
early-mid April, depending on the age, the coach, and the weather.  (Older teams like U14 
may start a little earlier, younger teams like U8 will likely start a little later.)  League 
games typically start in mid-May for the older girls, and a couple weeks later for the 
younger girls.  For practices & games, the commitment is about two nights per week; 
sometimes more, sometimes less.  League games will likely conclude around mid-July.

7)  All of our coaches and board members are volunteers.  If you are interested in helping 
out this season, please check the appropriate box on the registration form.

Any questions can be directed to Windsor Heat Board President, John Carter, at 
jrc2473@hotmail.com or 608-446-6503.

We're looking forward to a great 2024 season!    CLICK HERE TO REGISTER

This is not a school-sponsored activity and the DeForest Area School District does not provide support or endorsement of this 
program/activity. It has neither reviewed nor approved the program, personnel, or activities announced in this brochure/flyer. 
Permission to distribute this material must not be considered a recommendation or endorsement by the school district.


